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Principal’s Message
Mr. Sanjay Kumar Sharma

Welcome to the quarterly edition of our newsletter, showcasing the
vibrant and enriching activities conducted at Kendriya Vidyalaya MRP

Mathura’s Primary Wing during the July to September 2024 period.
These months have been filled with enthusiasm, learning, and holistic

development for our young learners. Our commitment to nurturing well-
rounded individuals has been evident in the wide range of activities

organized. From cultural celebrations that instill a sense of patriotism
and unity to academic and sports initiatives that enhance both

knowledge and physical well-being, each event has contributed to the
comprehensive growth of our students.

At KV MRP Mathura, we believe that education extends beyond
textbooks, encompassing character building, creativity, and fostering a
sense of community. The participation and enthusiasm shown by our

students and teachers alike have been truly commendable. We are
grateful for the continued support from parents and the school

community, as it is this collaborative spirit that enables us to create an
enriching environment where every child can thrive. As we reflect on the

achievements of this quarter, we remain motivated to uphold our
tradition of excellence and innovation in the months to come.



 Hsheh

Headmistress In-charge’s Message
Dear Parents, Teachers, and Students,It gives me immense

pleasure to present the quarterly newsletter of Kendriya
Vidyalaya MRP Mathura's Primary Wing. These three months have

been a testament to our students' hard work, creativity, and
eagerness to learn. From celebrating national festivals to

participating in diverse academic and extracurricular activities,
the students have shown commendable dedication and

enthusiasm.

Our primary focus has always been on fostering a nurturing
environment that not only imparts academic knowledge but also
cultivates values, discipline, and social skills. I am proud of how
our students have embraced each opportunity with open hearts

and minds. I extend my heartfelt gratitude to our dedicated
teachers and supportive parents who play an integral role in

shaping the young minds of tomorrow.

Together, let us continue to inspire and guide our children toward
achieving greater heights.

- Beena Rani Gautam Headmistress In-charge



CCA Activities 



Our Little Champs Shine Bright
 * Fun-Filled Learning: Our young learners have been exploring

the world of letters, numbers, and colors through engaging
activities and games.



Physical Fitness: Regular physical activities like
yoga, dance, and outdoor play have kept our

children active and healthy.



Raksha Bandhan: The festival of love and
protection was celebrated with traditional rituals

and cultural programs



ASensory Play: Exploring textures, colors, and sounds through sensory bins and playdough.
 *.              Story Time: Listening to captivating stories and engaging in discussions.
 * Art and Craft: Creating colorful masterpieces with paints, crayons, and paper. 



Other classroom activities 



Thank you

This quarter has been marked by events that enriched the
students' academic and extracurricular experiences. We look
forward to continuing our journey of fostering a nurturing
environment where every child’s potential is recognized and

celebrated.


